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GTO’s of the Month 
By Cecil Morton 

The love for the almighty American automobile has gone on most of 
my life. In May of 1965, I graduated from high school and started a job at 
the auto body shop in an Olds, Pontiac and Buick dealership in Edwards-
ville. 

 
The Pontiac G.T.O was most popular followed by the Olds 4-4-2 

and Buick’s Grand Sport.  
 
Road testing these cars was a great perk of the job. The G.T.O was 

always my car of choice. 
 
That lasted for about two years and was traded for a drab green Jeep 

(ARMY Issue).  
 
I played around with many different cars for several years and in 

1989 I bought my first G.T.O, a 1967 Hardtop. This car was a real basket 
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case with two truck loads of parts. Since then I have had several G.T.O s and still haven’t used 
up all the parts. 

 
As of right now we have a 1965 Hardtop in process of being restored, a 1966 hardtop 

with 60,000 original miles, this is a vary fun and reliable car. We also have the “Show Stopper” 
a 1968 covetable 4-speed and a 1969 Hardtop with original bench seats. 

 
Some day I will be able to have all of these cars finished, but once I do I will be ready to 

buy more. I really appreciate the help I get from the Gateway G.T.O Support Group. 

GTO of the Month 
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The Presidents Scoop 
By Kerry Friedman 

 
Have you ever gone to a Car Show, registered and received a Goody Bag full of items 

like a dash card, dash plaque, coupons, advertising, show schedule? Those bags didn’t fill 
themselves. Those items didn’t appear by themselves. The dash cards and dash plaques didn’t 
design themselves and print themselves. Most of the active Members of the Gateway GTO 
Association, or any member of a Club that has put on a Car Show or similar event will know 
what I am going to say. 

 
Every one of these events takes a significant amount of planning. The first items in 

planning is getting the date and location. Usually several people agree on the date and some-
one has to get permission from the owner of the site. While this is happening, someone de-
signs a flyer for the Show telling all about it, time, date, classes, cost, benefit cause, and other 
details like a DJ, or available food and drink. The dash card and plaques are designed, bids are 
solicited for production, and all of the other items are obtained through other solicitation. 

 
Even when all the Planning is done, the day of the show is when it all has to come to-

gether. Take the registration fee, park the cars in an orderly manner, have the cars judged, or 
count the ballots, present the awards, etc., etc., etc. 

 
All of this results in some very hard work for quite a few people. But at the end of the 

day, those that participate go home worn out, but with a smile and a satisfaction that what 
they did was a success and a benefit to a Charity that can help others realize a dream or get 
financial help for medical treatment. 

 
Now imagine you are going to plan a National Convention, where people come from 

all over the country, and Canada. You have to do everything we did for a one-day show but 5 
times that, get lodging set up, sponsors, speakers, awards, and on and on. This planning takes 
over 2 years to accom-
plish. The last time we 
did this was in 2005. It 
was a lot of work. Was it 
worth it? You bet it was. 
The Friends you make is 
one of the benefits. The 
Next Planning meeting 
for the GTOAA 2017 
National Convention 
Wednesday, May 18, at 
7:00PM at the Sport’s 
Café. Everyone is wel-
come to join us and 
there are still plenty of 
things to do. 

Presidents Scoop 
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Cruises and tours of facilities also do not usually happen overnight or without coordina-

tion and planning. Once a Cruise is thought up, the Planner usually has to write up the route, 
make a map, drive the route, make changes, try again, and again. If we end up at a site to visit 
or see an entertainer, or have a meal, someone has worked this all out. The bottom line is usu-
ally a great time for all and the work that has been put into it is rewarded when you see a lot of 
people participate with a lot of Cool Cars going down the road and all the spectators stopping to 
watch. 

 
I invite all of our Members to try and attend 1 meeting, or go on 1 event with us this 

year, where we can get to meet you, see what you have done to your car, and get your input and 
ideas for more Fun things to do.   

 
Our next Regular meeting is Thursday, May 5, at 7:00PM at the Sport’s Café. Hope you 

can make it. Before both meetings, dinner at 6:00 for fellowship and a good meal. 

Presidents Scoop 
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Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Minutes for  

April 7, 2016 

7:03PM – Meeting start – We have gained two new 
members since the last meeting, neither were in 
attendance. Eric Beasley from Schaeffer Oil gave a 
presentation and answered questions about their 
products. For anyone interested in buying any, 
Terry Schott is looking to put in a good sized order. 

7:38 – Elliot Cytron dropped by with fliers for the 
Wheels in Motion show. He gave some details 
about this year's event and thanked the club for our 
help. He mentioned that this will be the 20th year 
for this show. 

7:40 – Old Business – Kerry Friedman and Earl 
Lewis talked about the Cottleville St. Patrick's Day 
Parade. Will Bowers said that the Horseless Car-
riage Easter Show went well, but GTO turnout was 
light. 

7:43 – New Business – Kerry Friedman said that 
we are still looking for calendar events and articles 
for the newsletter. 

7:45 – Upcoming events – 

4/23 – Six Flags Rally w/ Arch Pontiac Club. Gate-
way GTO members invited. If you are interested in 
participating or want more info please contact 
Mark Melrose or John Havens 

5/1 – Model T swap meet at Gateway Raceway 

5/7 – Show Me Corvair cruise. Start at White Cas-
tle. Historic home views and Country Roads 

5/15 (5/22 rain date) – Bonne Terre Race Track 
from 11:00AM - 5:00PM. Meet in Arnold at Circle 
K (Shell) on Richardson Road (Exit 190 I-55) at 
9:30. CSE 

5/21 – Baptist Hospital Charity Car Show for 
United Way. Rain or shine. CSE 

5/30 – Cobblestone Nationals at Fastlane in St. 
Charles. 

6/10 – Munganast Motor Mania. 13720 Manchester 
Road. Show off, no registration. 4:00 – 10:00PM 

6/11 – Fort Eversgard cruise and Elvis concert. 
Meet at Gateway Classic Cars in Shiloh, IL at 

10:30. Leave at 11:00 for Wally's Hamburger for 
lunch in Breese, IL. At 12:30 depart for fort in Ger-
mantown. At 5:00 leave fort for Jailhouse in Tren-
ton, IL. Cruise over after performance. This will 
also be a poker run. $10 per car to benefit Fort 
Eversgard. 

8/28 – Gateway Annual Picnic at Vago Park. 
Maryland Heights, MO. CSE 

9/11 – Wheels in Motion. Marty will have a 9/11 
presentation at the show. CSE 

9/17-9/18 – 5th Annual GTOAA Regional Car 
Show. Pontiac, IL. CSE 

9/24 – Olivet Baptist Church Car Show 

TBD – Rascals Baseball game. Possible meet up at 
restaurant beforehand and GTO's will get to drive 
on the field pre-game (weather permitting). Details 
to follow soon. 

 8:04 – GTOAA – Tom Oxler talked about possible 
trailer parking lots for the 2017 Nationals. Earl 
Lewis mentioned that he acquired Safelite as a 
sponsor. Terry Schott talked about the downtown 
cruise. Steve Hedrick gave an update for the 2016 
Nationals. He said that the host hotel is sold out, 
but if anyone is still interested in going, to contact 
him because he has a few rooms reserved. 

8:10 – Tech – Tom Oxler spoke about PCV valves. 
He brought in a new adjustable valve from Wag-
ner. He will let the club know how things work out 
with the new part. 

8:17 – Steve Hedrick talked about the Norwalk 
show. He has several rooms reserved for anyone 
still interested. 

8:19 – Club Personals – Jim McCarthy's sister 
passed away after a long battle with cancer. The 
club's thoughts are with him and his family. 

The GTO Tiger has retired to Florida. 

8:23 – Motion to Adjourn by Earl Lewis, seconded 
by Brian O'Sullivan. 

50/50 of $37 won by John Taylor 
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2017 will be here before we know it.  As we prepare to host the GTOAA convention, 
Tom Oxler has put together a tentative set of committee assignment.  These are intended as a 
starting point, so please take a look at your assignment and if you would prefer to be in a differ-
ent group, please let us know. 

Convention Corner 

HOTEL 
Chair 
Mark Melrose 
314-968-3106 
mjmelrose@aol.com 

Denny Gunn 
Harry Smelcer 
Dave Island 

Paul Kondrick 

Committee Members 

ACTIVITIES 
 
Chair 
Terry Schott 
636-273-6313 
tschott@kelpe.com 

Gail Schott 
Earl & Barb Lewis 
Marty Howard 
Leroy & Debbie Brune 
John Folluo 

Brian Ray 
Bill Craft 
Jim Mutz 
Annette Morton 
Donna Bowers 

Committee Members 

CAR SHOW/TECH/
LOT 

 
Chair 
Frank Chapman 
618-523-4636 
cchapman7328@att.net 

Committee Members 

REGISTRATION 

 
Chair 
Chris Winslow 
636-939-2770 
chriswinslow@charter.net 

Terrie Oxler 
Tod Lieble 
Brian & Amy O'Sullivan 
Paula Winslow 
Jim & Mary McCarthy 
Mary Ann Ray 

Darrell & Tootie  May 
John & Linda Kehrein 
Andrew O'Sullivan 
Mike & Maggie Wilson 
Bev Mayweather 
 

Committee Members 

VENDORS/SWAP 
MEET 
 
Chair 
Will Bowers 
618-656-1899 
wwbdsb@yahoo.com 

Cecil Morton 
Chris Simmons 
John Novelli 
Doug Wollgast 
Craig Glen 

Jeff Heinie 
Jeff Homsher 
John Rolfes 
Roger Maczura 

Committee Members 

SPONSORS/
SPEAKERS 
 
Chair 
John Johnson 
573-581-8013 
johnjohn@midamerica.net 

Jon Havens 
Bob Blattel 
Dave Huesgen 
Jim Moran 
Jim Kiburz 

Danny Schmidt 
Charley & Jeanne Simpson 
Carl Thoenen 
Scott Brandt 
Scott Hudler 

Committee Members 

Harry Timmerman 
Lucas Hedrick 
John Taylor 
Terry Schneider 
Pat Garvey 
Joe Mayweather 
Bill Hargrave 

Tony Bezzole 
Rich Vie 
Mike McNeal 
Dan Jackson 
Jeff Bond 
Ken Boyer 
Larry Frederick 

John Hunt 
John Lally 
Brian Lavac 
George Jeter 
Tom Fox 

mailto:mjmelrose@aol.com�
mailto:tschott@kelpe.com�
mailto:cchapman7328@att.net�
mailto:chriswinslow@charter.net�
mailto:wwbdsb@yahoo.com�
mailto:johnjohn@midamerica.net�
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Gateway Girls: 
 
At our convention in 2017 we will have an indoor parking lot 
party complete with a 9-piece band.  The party will be called 
“Its My Party” with a sock hop theme.  We are going to en-
courage each chapter to choose an era, 1950s, 1960s, 1970s, 
1980s, and dress accordingly. 
 
The Gateway Activities Committee has chosen the 1950s era, 
so poodle skirts are in order for the girls.  Barb Lewis has gra-
ciously volunteered to make the skirts for $20 and we can or-
der black GTO pink rhinestone shirts through the club store 
for $24.  If you want to order a poodle skirt contact Barb 636-
219-4936 or Gail Schott 314-952-9832 with size (waist measure-
ments so material can be purchased.  Work has already be-
gun on the skirts. 

Convention Corner 
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Tech Article of the Month 

Fuel Rail Cover Modification 
By 

Chris Winslow 
 

As many of you know, there have been a few of the new GTO’s lost to engine fires.  
Many of us believe that the source of these fires is the failure of the fuel line that routes under 
the left hand fuel rail cover.  On the 2004 GTO’s specifically, and to a lesser extent the 2005 
and 2006 cars, this line is a bit too long and tends to ride against the fuel rail cover.  Since one 
end of this line is fixed to the firewall and the other to the fuel rail, this line is constantly rub-
bing against the edge of the fuel rail cover as the engine shifts left and right during normal driv-
ing.  Obviously, more aggressive driving causes even more relative motion and consequently 
more rubbing. 

 
Over time, the interaction between the fuel rail cover and the fuel line can result in a cut 

forming in the fuel line.  This can eventually lead the fuel line to fail causing gas to spray all 
over the inside of the engine compartment.  GM apparently recognized this problem because for 
the 2005 model year, they shortened the fuel line and changed the opening where the fuel line 
enters the fuel rail cover to make it considerably larger.  These two things helped a bit, but I 
would still recommend that those of you with 2005 and 2006 cars check your fuel lines for 
damage. 

 
So the question is, what can one do about this?  Some people have actually just removed 
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Tech Article of the Month 

the fuel rail covers altogether.  I am not a big fan of that look myself, so I did not go that route.  
The other mod I have seen is the ever popular shade tree mechanic trick of taking a short length 
of hose, splitting it down the middle, and securing it in place in the area where chaffing is a 
concern to act as the sacrificial layer.  While this option will work, it leaves the end of the hose 
sticking out past the fuel rail cover, which is something that I was not prepared to live with. 

 
In my case, when I first heard about this problem, I inspected my car and found that it 

had the condition.  I immediately took the car to the Pontiac dealer (back when there was such a 
thing!) to get the line replaced under warranty.  The dealer I went to was surprisingly difficult 
to deal with on this issue and only reluctantly agreed to change the hose.  Once I had the new 
hose installed, I needed to figure out a way to prevent the problem from occurring again. 

 
After giving it some thought, I came up with a solution.  It is basically a modified ver-

sion of the split hose option.  What I did was take a short section of hose and split it down the 
middle.  Instead of installing it on the fuel line, however, I used silicone adhesive and glued it to 
the under side of the fuel rail cover.  I was careful to position it such that the end of the hose is 
just shy of flush with the edge of the cover.  The result is that there is no relative movement be-
tween the hose piece I installed on the fuel rail cover and the cover itself.  Essentially I end up 
with rubber on rubber contact between the hose section and the fuel line. 
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The result can be seen in the photo below.  When the cover is installed, the hose section 

glued onto the underside of the cover cannot be seen.  This solution allows the hose to be fully 
protected, but in a way that is not visible once the cover is installed. 
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Cruise to Montelle Winery 
By 

Tom and Terrie Oxler 
 

A beautiful Sunday afternoon, April 17, 2016, and a few Gateway members cruised 
down Highway 94 to Montelle Winery in Augusta.  It was time to take the GTOs out of the ga-
rage as the weather was in the 70’s– finally!  Arvelle was the entertainment at the Winery and 
he was surprised to see Gateway there as he usually sees us in November.  In attendance were 
Frank and Cheryl Chapman (probably a 125 mile round trip for them), Will and Donna Bowers, 
Rich and Sue Vie, Dave and Diane Huesgen, Joe and Bev Mayweather, Mark and Saundra Mel-
rose and Tom and Terrie Oxler.  Good friends, good wine, good entertainment, good weather – 
who could ask for anything more? 

Gateway GTO Activities 
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Gateway GTO Activities 
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Calling all owners of 1966 and 2006 GTO’s! 
 

This year, in celebration of: 
50th Anniversary of the 1966 GTO 
10th Anniversary of the 2006 GTO 

 
The Hoodscoop will be featuring Car of the Month articles on the 

anniversary years 
 

If you own one of these special cars, please get to work on your arti-
cle(s) and get them to Chris Winslow 

 

Year Of The 6’s 
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Still looking for a 2005 Automatic Car - All other slots have been filled 



THE HOOD SCOOP       15 

 



THE HOOD SCOOP       16 

 

 

To access form from  GatewayGTO.com, click below 
 http://www.gatewaygto.org/clubpoints.html 

http://www.gatewaygto.org/clubpoints.html�
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 2016 GATEWAY GTO 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
May 
 
 5 - GTO MEETING 7PM at Sports Café (CLUB SPONSORED) 
 7 - Renaissance Car Show at Lafayette High School, 17050 Clayton Road, Wildwood, MO 
 7 - 2nd Annual Covair Spring Rally.  See flyer in this newsletter for details 
 14 - JJ’s Cruises at 1215 S. Duschene in St. Charles second Saturday of the month April-October 
 21 - Missouri Baptist Charity Car Show benefiting United Way 3015 N. Ballas Road 63131. See  
  flyer for details.  The registration form is available at www.gatewaygto.com in the calendar  
  section 
 30 - 28th Annual Cobblestone Nationals at Fast Lane Classic Cars 
 
June 
 
 2 - GTO MEETING 7PM at Sports Café (CLUB SPONSORED) 
 10 - Mungenast Motor Mania and Mungenast Acura 13720 Manchester Road, Manchester MO.  
  See flyer on website for details. 
 11 - Gateway GTO cruise Illinois fort and Elvis cruise.  See flyer in this newsletter for details 
 25 - 14th Annual Pacific Carshow.  See Website for details. 
 
 
 

SEE THE FULL CALENDAR AT WWW.GATEWAYGTO.ORG 
 
 

 
Wanted:  Running Pontiac V-8 (prefer 400 or 455) to put in 69 GTO project as interim motor.    
johnjohn@midamerica.net 573-581-8013 
 
Wanted:  ‘69 light-weight front end parts.    
johnjohn@midamerica.net 573-581-8013 
 
Wanted:  ‘70 GTO decent used or better original RED interior pieces.    
johnjohn@midamerica.net 573-581-8013 
 
SEE NEXT PAGE FOR MORE CLASSIFIEDS 
 
 

Gateway GTO Classifieds 

http://www.gatewaygto.org/�
mailto:johnjohn@midamerica.net�
mailto:johnjohn@midamerica.net�
mailto:johnjohn@midamerica.net�
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For sale - 50,000 BTU Heater 
Call Joe Mayweather at 314-741-6245 
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GATEWAY GTO 30th ANNIVERSARY  
TEE SHIRTS 

 
Gray;      S-XL  $14      2X-3X  $16 
White;   S-XL  $13      2X-3X  $15 

Shirts are available for purchase at club functions or 
contact Kerry Friedman 
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Sales: 888-672-2855  
Service: 888-672-2856  

Parts: 888-672-2855 

Gateway Buick GMC serving 
the St. Louis area 

OVER 40 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE 

820 James S. McDonnell Blvd 
Hazelwood MO 63042 

www.stlouisbuickgmc.com 

http://www.stlouisbuickgmc.com�
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CAR 

Auto ● Home ●Life●Business 
1309 Caulks Hill Rd 
St. Charles, MO 63304 
Bus: 636-926-3333 ER#: 636-219-4932 
Fax: 636-441-2482 

elewis@farmersagent.com 

Very Safe IRA’s and Roth IRA’s  Also Rollovers 
www.farmersagent.com/elewis/ 

Earl has been serving the insurance industry for 30+ years. 
Service and advice is his #1 priority. 

Call Earl today and you could save up to 65% on your auto and home. 

LIFE 

HOME 

BUSINESS 

126 Afshari Drive 
Florissant, MO 63034 

jfhavens@sbcglobal.net 

(314) 838-5533 
 
 

Jon’s Tri-Power Service 
 
 
 

Jon F. Havens 
Mary Ann Havens 
Owners 

13  Shamblin Dr. 
Florissant, MO 63034 

(314) 496-7368 
 
 

Jonathan’s Q Jet Service 
 
 
 

 
 
Jonathan Havens 

mailto:elewis@farmersagent.com�
http://www.farmersagent.com/elewis/�
mailto:jfhavens@sbcglobal.net�
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GATEWAY GTO ASSOCIATION OFFICERS  

President  Vice President Mo  
Kerry Friedman Terry Schott 
11580 State Road WW 18903 Saint Albans Road 
Dittmer, MO 63023 Glencoe, MO 63038 
573-678-2353 636-273-6313 
kerry63023@yahoo.com tschott@kelpe.com 
Vice President IL.  Treasurer 
Frank Chapman  Will Bowers  
10120 Hickory Lane  #1 Goshen Woods  
Bartelso, IL 62218  Edwardsville IL. 62025      
618-523-4636  618-791-3110 
cchapman7328@att.net  wwbdsb@yahoo.com   
Secretary  GTOAA Chapter Rep. 
Brian O’Sullivan  Steve Hedrick  
10537 St. Phillip Lane 3676 Morgan Way  
St. Anne, MO 63074  Imperial MO 63152      
314-2257240 636-942-4020  
bosullivan@hunter.com sthedrick@aol.com  
Photo Album Editor  Club Events Chairman  
Terrie Oxler Marty Howard  
450 Muirfield Dr.  7 Newcastle CT  
St. Charles MO 63304  St. Charles MO 63301      
636-928-5548  636-724-8641  
toxler@prodigy.net  nycgto@att.net   
Web Newsletter Editor  
Chris Winslow  Chris Winslow  
44 Marcus Drive  44 Marcus Drive  
St. Peters MO 63376  St. Peters MO 63376      
636-939-2770  636-939-2770  
chriswinslow@charter.net  chriswinslow@charter.net  
Charity Chairman  Photographer  
Bob Blattel  Chris Winslow  
4564 Austin Knoll Court  44 Marcus Drive  
St. Charles MO 63304  St. Peters MO 63376      
636-441-3141  636-937-2770  
bob@blattels.com chriswinslow@charter.net  

Gateway GTO Association Photo Album 

If you have photos of past events or if you take pic-
tures of future events that you think would be good 
for our Photo Album, please send them to the 
newsletter editor.  

The Hood Scoop is  published as an informative 
news bulletin to keep our members up to date on 
past,  present,  and future events.  

Advertising rates are:  

$100 – Full page (Color or Black and White) ad in 
monthly Hoodscoop newsletter for 12 months, your 
logo on our Website Sponsor page, and a link to 
your website from our Related Website Link space. 

$50 – ½ page (Color or Black and White) ad in our 
monthly Hoodscoop newsletter for 12 months, your 
logo on our Website Sponsor page, and a link to 
your website from our Related Website Link space. 

$25 – Business Card (Color or Black and White) ad 
in our monthly Hoodscoop newsletter for 12 
months, your logo on our Website Sponsor page, 
and a link to your website from our Related Web-
site Link space. 

Advertising Guidelines  

Classified ads up to 50 words are free to members; add 10 
cents per word for any ad over 50 words. Payment is due 
upon submission. (members need to update ads at 3 month 
intervals or ads will be dropped). Classified ads up to 50 
words for non-members are $5.00 per issue.  

Gateway GTO Club Information  

The Gateway GTO Association was initially formed in the 
summer of 1984 by a group of seven. They all had a com-
mon interest in the Original Muscle Car, the Pontiac GTO.  
As a form of communication we publish a monthly newslet-
ter called “The Hood Scoop”.  The purpose of this newslet-
ter is to keep our members informed of all upcoming activi-
ties as well as providing interesting event coverage. The club 
meets every first Thursday of the month at Sports Café 3579 
Pennridge Dr, Bridgeton, MO 63044 

Membership dues are $35.00 per year and all renewals 
are required to be paid by December 31st. You are al-
lowed to have one associate member.  

Club Sponsor 

As a Gateway GTO member please consider joining the 
GTO Association of America 

The Gateway GTO Association 
 is an official chapter of the  

GTO Association of America 
www.gtoaa.org 

Visit us at 
www.gatewaygto.org or 
www.gatewaygto.com 

 

mailto:kerry63023@yahoo.com�
mailto:tschott@kelpe.com�
mailto:cchapman7328@att.net�
mailto:wwbdsb@yahoo.com�
mailto:littlemissek@gmail.com�
mailto:sthedrick@aol.com�
mailto:toxler@prodigy.net�
mailto:nycgto@charter.net�
mailto:chriswinslow@charter.net�
mailto:chriswinslow@charter.net�
mailto:bob@blattels.com�
mailto:chriswinslow@charter.net�
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44 Marcus Drive 
St. Peters, MO 63376 
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